PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSAL
Town of Unity
LEGAL/PUBLIC NOTICE

Notice is hereby given in accordance with RSA 676:4 & 675:7 that the Town of Unity Planning Board
will hold a public hearing for Site Plan Review — Ginger’'s Hair Design; Virginia Hinkley: 1016 2™
NH Tumpike, Unity NH; Tax Map 12 and Lot Number 801-1 on August 28, 2018 at 7:00pm at the
Unity Elementary School. Should a decision not be reached at the public hearing, this application will
stay on the Planning Board agenda until such time as it is either approved or disapproved. Anyone

needing assistance to attend this meeting should contact the Selectmen’s Office one week prior to the
scheduled date.

Per order of the Town of Unity Planning Board
Penny Trabka, Secretary



